
Follow-Up on Past Contributions 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express our heartfelt gratitude for your 

generous contribution to our recent museum exhibition fundraiser, "[Exhibition Name]." Your 

support played a vital role in the success of the event and helped us to achieve our goals. 

As we reflect on the positive impact of the exhibition and the memories created, we wanted to 

reach out to share the results of our fundraising efforts. Thanks to the generosity of supporters 

like you, we were able to [insert specific achievements, e.g., "raise $X amount for educational 

programs," "bring in Y number of visitors," or "acquire new pieces for our collection"]. 

We sincerely appreciate your commitment to our mission and your belief in the importance of 

arts and culture in our community. We would love to keep you updated on future events and 

initiatives where your support could make a difference. 

Thank you once again for your support. We look forward to your continued partnership in the 

future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Museum Name] 

[Contact Information] 


